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The Clays Practice PPG Meeting
21 February 2014

Minutes

Attended by: Judith Kurth — Practice Manager
Wendy Tracy — PPG Administrator
Glynis Bunt — PPG Member

Helen McAndrew — PPG Member

1. Wendy welcomed everyone to the annual PPG Meeting and the Agenda was
discussed.

2. Care Data - It was highlighted that a majority of patients were unaware of what this
entailed. Posters were produced by the PPG members with information on how
patients could opt out. It was agreed that Wendy would change the date of the
posters as the Government had changed the deadline. These would be sent to all 3
surgeries to display. The Clays website has also been updated with a more
prominent heading to make it easier for patients to identify where to get more
information.

3. Roche Pharmacy — The PPG raised concerns regarding the new pharmacy in Roche.
Judith explained we were obliged to transfer those patients within a 1.6 mile radius
of the pharmacy, but this would be phased in over a 6 month period. Judith also said
that the Practice was trying to set up a Pharmacy based at Bugle Surgery. Electronic
prescribing will be up and running by April. This will enable patients to request their
prescription being transmitted electronically to a nominated chemist of their choice.
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The PPG members were asked if they would like us to include any questions in a
future Practice Questionnaire, but as they had nothing to add, it was decided to not
proceed with a questionnaire at this time.

Procedure for Transfer of Records - Judith explained that we receive patient notes
usually within 6 week of transfer to our practice, so the only way to receive specific
notes promptly would be for the patient themselves; to ask for copies of consultant
letters and bring them to the surgery when registering.

Rolling Newsletter — The PPG suggested a rolling newsletter on our website. This
was agreed by Judith, who will ask our team to add this feature.

Any Other Business. It was raised by the PPG members that a signpost for Bugle
Surgery was needed. Judith informed them this had already been identified and was

in the pipeline.

It was agreed that we should hold the next PPG Meeting prior to roll-out of Care
Data which is in September 2014
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